
St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford – Newsletter 

 

Teachers: Mrs Cains / Mrs 
Gilbey Subject: Maths Date: 3/5/19 

 

Task/Expectation: 
 
Thank you for supporting your child with the recent homework task about the 
game of tennis – we have certainly learnt a lot of new facts over the last few 
days! 
The children have worked very hard once again this week and we have 
particularly enjoyed our science activities, working with a range of different 
magnets to test if different objects are attracted to them or not – there were 
some rather surprising results! 
 
Just to remind you once again that times tables tests now take place on 
Thursdays with new sheets returned the following day. Spelling tests will now 
take place every Monday, (unless it is a bank holiday) with new lists handed 
out on Tuesdays. These changes are now in place until the end of the school 
year. 
 
We are continuing to focus on times tables every day as part of our work in 
maths. As mentioned to many of you at the recent parents’ evenings, there is a 
very useful free resource. If you google ‘Topmarks hit the button’ this is a fun 
way to reinforce all times tables at home with your child. It is laptop and tablet 
friendly. Lots of children have been practising at home and it is very clear to 
see the improvement in their speed of recall. 
 
In maths we have also been focusing on measuring perimeters this week and 
for homework we would like the children to complete the attached sheet to 
reinforce their learning. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you at our Dukes Barn information meeting 
for all Year 3 parents/carers in our classroom on Wednesday 8th May at 
5.30pm. As mentioned in a previous letter, we will send all the necessary 
information home with your child the next day if you are unable to make it. 
 
Outdoor lacrosse sessions will continue as normal on Wednesday afternoons 
so children will require the appropriate kit and footwear for this.  
 
 
Thank you! 
 

Please return homework by: Friday 10th May 2019. 
 


